

U.S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION STANDARDS BOARD

REPORT OF THE BYLAWS COMMITTEE OF THE UNITED STATES ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION STANDARDS BOARD

February 7, 2011

To the Executive Board of the United States Election Assistance Commission Standards Board:

The Committee has received no written proposals for amendments to the Bylaws since the last meeting of the Standards Board, and therefore has no recommendation for any amendments to the Bylaws to be adopted by the Standards Board.

Respectfully submitted,

THE BYLAWS COMMITTEE:

Brad King of Indiana, Chair
Dana DeBeauvoir of Texas, Member
Tim Hurst of Idaho, Member
Patty McGee of South Dakota,
Member
Don Merriman of Kansas, Member
Howard Sholl of Delaware, Member
Sandra Wesolowski of Wisconsin,
Member
Leslye Winslow of Missouri, Member